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Nicholas S. BR Ant.w

Winston and StrawnReynolds, Esq.
1400 L Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20005

Dear Mr. Reynolds:
We have reviewed the Agreement between LIPA, the Town ofBrookhaven, Suffolk County and Shoreham Wading Riv
District and the Settlement Agreement between LIPAer Central School
Wading River Central School District and Scie ti and the Shoreham
for Secure Energy, transmitted by letter dated Justa and Engineersn
James P. McGranery, Jr., to Samuel J. Chilk, Secretary of the

ne 3, 1992, fromCommission.

During our review we found no provision that w
ability of any person from communicating with the NRC atould restrict the
with respect to any safety concerns that such person may hdecommissioning or ar.y other aspect of Shoreham n

any time
ave aboutsafety.

Please advise, by prompt return mail or faxuclear facility
have any reason to believe that we are incorrect in thiwhether you,

s regard.

x Sincerely,

\
f
rc

Jose F. "Scin o
(Fax No. 301-504-2162)

Identical letters are being sent to:James P. McGraner
Carl R. Schenker,y, Jr., Esq.

Jr., Esq.
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